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NCDHD in Cody, NE March 17th 

North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) will be in Cody, NE on March 17th 
2020 for a COVID-19 vaccination clinic.     

For assistance completing the registration survey, please call the following agencies in your 
area: Valentine Public Library, Valentine Senior Center or participate in our registration call-a-thon.

NCDHD will have volunteers available for a call-a-thon event to get district residents registered 
for the COVID-19 vaccine on Monday, March 8th from 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM.  To participate in the call-a-
thon registration call 402-336-2406 between 4:00 PM and 8:00 PM.  If you have already registered 
there is no need to register again. This call-a-thon is for registration only. Those who call in will not 
be scheduled for a vaccination appointment and to allow for processing as many new registrations as 
possible, NCDHD will not be able to confirm your name on our list during this event.  If you registered 
previously and received a confirmation email or confirmation screen, you should have confidence that 
NCDHD has your name on our registry.  NCDHD is currently vaccinating 65+ community members.   




